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Dear NH Site Evaluation Committee 
Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator,  
 
I was so upset to hear a Presidential Permit was granted by the US Department of Energy. I am a teacher and  

have lived in NH most of my life. My family business growing up depended on tourism to our state. I do not know  

any person who wants or thinks this project is good for our state. How can we allow any business or industry to  

create such a visual destruction of our state? We must preserve New Hampshire's assets. I assure you that the  

vast majority of this state does not want this. Please use your power to stop this project and protect our state. No  

other New England state allowed this to happen to their state. Stand up for our state and what is best for our  

future. Do not allow the Northern Pass project to happen.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chrisdel Tower 

  

 


